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 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is making improvements along State Road 55 
(US 19) from 23rd Avenue W. to 39th Street E. (Figure 1), SR 55 (US 19) from Terra Ceia Road to I-275 
(NB Ramp) (Figure 2 - See Back) and along SR 684 at Royal Palm Drive (Figure 3 - See Back). These 
projects will involve milling and resurfacing SR 55 from 23rd Avenue W. to 39th Street E. and implementing 
safety improvements along the corridor. These improvements include guardrail replacements, sidewalk 
repair, lighting updates, pedestrian signal replacements, and median modifications.

 PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS
� Roadway paving
� Median modification
� Guardrail replacements
� New traffic signal at Royal Palm Drive
� Sidewalk repair
� Street light updates

PROJECT CONTACTS

� Alice Ramos, Community Outreach
(863) 797-7202
Alice.Ramos@dot.state.fl.us

� Janella Newsome, Director of Communications
(863) 519-2828
Janella.Newsome@dot.state.fl.us

PROJECT INFORMATION
� Construction Start: September 2025

� Estimated Completion: Spring 2027
� Construction Cost: $14 million
� Work Hours:

Daytime: Monday – Friday, 7 a.m. – 5 p.m.
Nightime/Overnight Paving Operations:
Sunday - Thursday, 8 p.m. – 6 a.m.

� Contractor: Preferred Materials, Inc.
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